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Casement (aged 19) letter to "United Ireland" transcribed by Gertrude Bannister (Rough draft of letter)

26 May 1884

Sir,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Would you be kind enough to post to 19 Lower St., Fairfield, Liverpool, the numbers of "United Ireland" from March 10th to 26th May (if you have these back numbers) a period of eleven weeks for which I enclose P.O. for 2/-. I trust you may have them left, as having been away from Ireland for some time, I have been unable to obtain any news of what is going on in that country save from the scanty and unreliable scraps of information to be found in the English newspapers. I should also be very much obliged to you if you would let me know whether the subscription to present a testimonial to Mr. Parnell is still open. A letter addressed to me along with the paper will find me.
- R.C.
